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Overview 

This bill requires the commissioner of labor and industry to convene a stakeholder group 

to review the State Building Code and make recommendations to the legislature by 

January 15, 2020, about which sections should be considered for repeal. This stakeholder 

group must include representatives of builders’ associations, labor groups, and 

firefighters, among other interested parties.  
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